
LOWNDES COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

COMMISSION AGENDA ITEM 
 

 

SUBJECT: 2024 Local Maintenance and Improvement Grant (LMIG) 

Resurfacing Bids  

  

 

 
 

DATE OF MEETING: May 14, 2024   

  
  

BUDGET IMPACT: $1,194,081.20 

 FUNDING SOURCE: 

  

  

(  ) Annual  

(  ) Capital 

(  ) N/A 

(X) SPLOST/LMIG  

(  ) TSPLOST 

Work 

Session/Regular 

Session 

  

  
  

 

COUNTY ACTION REQUESTED ON: 2024 Resurfacing Bids 
 

 
  

HISTORY, FACTS AND ISSUES: The 2024 Local Maintenance and Improvement Grant (LMIG) Application was 

approved by the Commission on January 8, 2024.  The grant was approved by the Georgia Department of 

Transportation and staff advertised the project for bids.  The 2024 LMIG Resurfacing bids presented include 

resurfacing the following roads: Briarwood Road, Dasher Grove Road, River Road, Old US 41, Eastridge Drive, 

Laurelwood North, Laurelwood South, Meadowood Circle, Springbrook Drive, Summer Field Drive, Fiddlers 

Bend Drive, Pebble Creek Drive, and Sandy Run Drive.  The details for each road listed are attached in the 

agenda packet. 

 

Bids were opened on May 2, 2024, and staff received two bids.  

 

The Scruggs Company - $1,194,081.20 

Reames and Son Construction - $1,614,087.02 

  

  

OPTIONS: 1. Approve The Scruggs Company as the low bidder and authorize the Chairman to sign the 

contract for $1,194,081.20. 

2. Redirect.  

  

  

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Approve 

  

DEPARTMENT: Engineering                           DEPARTMENT HEAD: Chad McLeod 

  

ADMINISTRATIVE COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

 


